
PMS contract reviews update

We recently issued our third PMS (Personal Medical Services) bulletin on the reviews taking place across London. Our bulletins are designed to bring

you the current PMS contract review information as it emerges. The latest bulletin covers three main components: the national PMS contract; NHSE

London&rsquo;s (NHSEL) PMS &lsquo;London Offer&rsquo;; and locally commissioned services. 

There is also an update on next steps on how Londonwide LMCs will continue to support and advise LMCs, local PMS groups and individual practices

throughout the review process. 

You can download the latest bulletin here.


